
 

 
August 2022 – Mr. Tony Au is qualified to practise law in the Greater 
Bay Area 
  
Dear clients and colleagues,    
  
I am pleased to report that I have obtained my People’s Republic of 
China Lawyer’s License (Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay 
Area) (date of issue: 29 August 2022) for my practice in the Greater Bay 
Area with China Commercial Law Firm (廣東華商律師事務所)*. Being 
qualified to practice law in the Greater Bay Area in addition to my Hong 
Kong SAR qualification enables me to handle Hong Kong, Mainland and 
foreign-related legal matters more efficiently. I look forward to 
becoming part of the success stories of many more clients.  
  
Tony Au   
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area • Hong Kong SAR  
 

*China Commercial Law Firm and Tony Au & Co do not have any association relationship. 


